
 

 

 

May 5, 2023 
 
Allison Campbell, Chair 
Monique Dozier, President 
UC Riverside Foundation 
4128 Hinderaker Hall 
Riverside, CA 92521 
 
Dear Allison and Monique, 
 
The UC Riverside Foundation is officially recognized as the campus organization that 
is organized and operated solely for the support of the University’s interests; has as 
its purpose the fostering of support for the benefit of the campus; and, among 
recognized organizations, provides the major private support for the campus. 
 
This letter is to notify you, as officers of the UC Riverside Foundation, that 
compliance with the University’s Policy on Campus Foundations and the 
Administrative Guidelines for Campus Foundations is a condition of continued 
recognition. By signing below, you, as UC Riverside Foundation officers, indicate that 
the Board of Trustees has reviewed this recognition requirement and will abide by 
the terms of the University’s policy and the Administrative Guidelines during fiscal 
year 2023-2024. 
 
Please sign and date below and include the date on which the UC Riverside 
Foundation Board of Trustees accepted these conditions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Kim A. Wilcox 
Chancellor  
 
Accepted on May 5, 2023 by the UC Riverside Foundation Board of Trustees 
 
___________________________    ___________________ 
Allison Campbell, Chair      Date 
 
___________________________    ___________________ 
Monique M. Dozier, President     Date 
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